
I would like to request the approval for the purchase of the puppets for use in the Union 
Township Branch for story times, programs, and decorations. A wide variety of animals and 
insects have been selected allowing for greater usage and appreciation. I am looking to purchase 
40 different ones for $1215.61. Over $19,000 is currently in the trust for our use. Here are a few 
examples of what was chosen: 

Sincerely, Julia Baratta, Union Township Branch Manager 
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